
 
 
 
 
Date: 01/09/2016 
 
 
 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST FOI/012959 – Junior Doctors contract 
 
 
Please provide all emails sent/received or cc:d in by your Director (or Head) of Human Resources concerning the 
new Junior Doctor’s contract, in the last 2 months up to 4/8/16. 
 
 
Please make sure to include anything on the contract’s imposition, including any consequences for not implementing 
it. 
 
 
For copies of e-mails please contact FOI@dgh.nhs.uk quoting reference number 012959 and copies will be forwarded 
to you. 
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